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Regarding the 2012 LNG Export Study

Dear Honorable Steven Chu,

Your department commissioned the NERA Economic Consulting study regarding the public
interest in exporting LNG.  NERA claims on their website that it is their  “commitment to
deliver unbiased findings, and our reputation for quality and independence” that makes them
so valuable to their clients.  Their report is evidence that their study was criminally flawed
and wholly biased  in favor of exporting LNG to the Asian gas markets.
 
If this is the basis for your pending decision regarding the economic public interest of
exporting fracked gas, you have no factual basis upon which to issue your order, and such an
order would be complete fraud.  With the newest information cited by Senator Wyden and
others, you have a good basis for putting out a request to commission a new study by a
new, non-gas industry, public interest entity.
 
 If you continue with your stated intent of determining economic public interest on the
timeline you are on, this would be an act of treason and economic warfare upon the
economy of the United States as well as the North American Continent. 
 
Cease and desist.
 
Hit the reset button.
 
Start all over again.
 
Jonathan M. Hanson
Economic and Environmental Stakeholder

 

 

 




